
 

Term Dates 2023 - 2024 
School Opens    School Closes 
 
Monday 6th November Thursday 21st December 
Monday 8th January 2024 Thursday 15th February 
Monday 26th February  Thursday 28th March 
Monday 15th April   Friday 24th May  
Monday 3rd June    Friday 19th July 
 
School is also closed on Monday 6th May 2024 for May 
Day.  

Speedwell Infant School 
  5th December 2023 
    www.speedwellinfants.co.uk 

Christmas jumper day and Christmas dinner day 
 
On Friday 8th December children can come to school in 
their favourite Christmas jumper. We will be accepting 
donations to contribute towards Christmas presents for 
the children.  

All children in Reception, year 1 and year 2 plus full-time 
nursery will have school Christmas dinner on this day 
too.  

 

Christmas Fair 
 
The Christmas Fair raised £637.45. Thank you to all for 
donating raffle prizes, tombola prizes and cakes / buns.  
Also a big thank you for coming to the fair, it’s lovely to 
see the children having fun. Everyone looked like they 
were enjoying themselves, we hope you did.   
 



Christmas Concerts  

Each class will be performing their Christmas concerts in 
the school hall. Two parents / carers per pupil can attend 
their child’s performance. Please note pushchairs will 
not be allowed in the hall.                                             
The concerts will be held on the following dates: 

Class 1 (Mrs Maw) - Wednesday 13th December at 
2.30pm. There will be no morning nursery on this day. 
Morning  nursery children to come at 12.20pm, so they 
can be part of the concert.  
 

Class 2 (Miss Clark / Miss Lloyd) - Wednesday 13th           
December at 9.15am. 
 

Class 3 (Miss Tiplady) - Thursday 14th December at 
9.15am 
 

Class 4 (Miss Smith) - Tuesday 12th December at 
2.30pm 
 

Class 5 (Mrs Craggs) - Friday 15th December at 
2.30pm 

Christmas Calendars 
 
We still have some calendars left that we sold at the 
Christmas Fair. If you didn’t manage to get to the  
Christmas Fair and would like to buy a calendar with a 
photo of your child on it please ask your child’s class 
teacher as they have them in the classes. The calendars 
are £3 each. 
We will also take orders for extra calendars at £3 - see 
the office to order extras. Orders must be placed by this 
Friday 8th December.  

Christmas Parties 
 
Christmas parties will be held on the following dates 
 
Class 1 (Mrs Maw) - Tuesday 19th December -morning. 
There will be no afternoon nursery on this day. Afternoon 
nursery to come at 8.45am so they can join the party in 
the morning then collect at 11.45am. 
 
Class 2 (Miss Clark / Miss Lloyd) - Wednesday 20th       
December 
 
Class 3 (Miss Tiplady) - Monday 18th December  
 
Class 4 (Miss Smith) - Tuesday 19th December 
 
Class 5 (Mrs Craggs) - Thursday 21st December 
 
Children may wear party clothes for Christmas party day 
but please remember they will have playtime /             
dinnertime. 

Pantomime for Year 1 and 2 
 
The children from year 1 and 2 will be going to watch the             
pantomime, Aladdin, at the Winding Wheel on     
Wednesday 6th December in the morning.   


